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Costume Close-Ups

Sophia S. (4-DeGroff) is a beautiful Bo
Peep!  Her extremely well-behaved

dog, Everest, is the sheep.

Sheriff Woody from Toy Story is here!
Noah I. (2-Sandler) is ready to go.
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More Costume Close-Ups

Marc H. (5-Hom) as a bowl of Mac and
Cheese!  Yum!

Sophia S. (4-Fitzgerald) reigns supreme
as a Chinese princess of the Qing
Dynasty.

MEOW!  We Want These Black Cats to Cross Our Path!

Sophia C. (2-Baggett) Cathy H. (4-DeGroff) Aria E. (K-Roache)
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Where The Wild Things Are

William S. (4-DeGroff) vanishes
completely into his Godzilla costume!

Ian D. (3-Dever) as a character
from the video game Among Us.

Nikhil K. (4-Scafidi) with and
without his monster mask!
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Super Siblings

Julia T. (4-DeGroff) and Sabine T.
(2-Baggett) have that unicorn magic.

Anderson S. (4-Fitzgerald) and
Julian S. (5-Horowicz) relax.

Above: Nina B. (3-Dever) and Leah B.
(1-Smith) strike a pose.
Right: Jenna Saibi (pre-K) clowns
around with sister Yasmin (3-Martin).
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More Family Fun!

Chelsea G. (4-Crotty) and Chloe G.
(K-Roache) are the cutest pumpkins!

Make way for the Caron family!
Left-right: PTA co-president Keri
Caron, a devilishly handsome Jake C.
(4-Fitzgerald), Officer Lila (5-Hom)
and dad Scott.

And Fantastic Friends!

Maria H. and Christine Y. (both
1-Smith), and a friendly ghost!

Leah B., Tiah B, Viva K.,Nina B., and
Maanya J.
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More Photogenic Friends

3rd-graders Lilly D., Mary Rose T.,
Charlotte R., and 1st grader Annie T.

Two kindergarteners named Oliver hit
the road!

Kaavya V., Vihaan V, and Abigail S.

Anna, Sophia C., and Mila C. (all
2-Baggett).
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More Wild Things Who Make Our Hearts Sing!

Maddie Y. (4-Fitzgerald) is scary…

just like Viva K. (3-Harris).

Oh no!  The aliens have captured
Nicholas C. (5-Sherlock),

while Prajna (2-Baggett) is a ghost.
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And Finally, Some Powerful Hawks!

Kai O. (K-Henry) as an
X-wing fighter.

Natalie M. (5th grade) as
a witch.

Noah H. (K-Henry) as a
Transformer.

Selim S. (2-) as a ninja.

We hope that you enjoyed this
experience of Halloween-In-December!

Stay tuned for the next issue of the
Hawks Quarterly, which will feature

photos of the winter holidays.

- Jane Reynolds, editor

- Wei Ding, Karen Roses, and Keri
Caron, PTA Co-Presidents
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